
Valley Mountain Regional Center Needs People with 
Developmental Disabilities to be Part of Our Board of Directors  

 

CONSUMER BOARD MEMBER APPLICATION (On-Line) 
CONSUMER Board Member Application (Download) 
DATELINE: June 2, 2017 (or until positions are filled) 

 

 

 

If you have a talent and passion for 
supporting disability rights and 
services, then we’re looking for 
YOU!  

VMRC is recruiting consumer representatives 
to serve on our board.  Your experience as a 
self-advocate, a person with a developmental 
disability, and a regional community member 
is a very important experience that would 
provide us with the perspectives necessary 
to make leadership decision for VMRC. If you 
yourself use regional center services we 
really encourage you to apply.  Potential 
board members are required to live or work 
in one of the counties served by VMRC: San 
Joaquin, Stanislaus, Amador, Calaveras, and 
Tuolumne counties.  Board members are 
provided an information binder, orientation 
and ongoing training during their term on the 
board.  

 

 

 

"Valley Mountain Regional Center is recruiting for Consumer 
board members to help build our community board to be 

reflective of the diversity and local needs and priorities of our 
region." 

 

  

CONSUMER BOARD MEMBER APPLICATION  

 

 

 

Volunteering that Makes a Difference: Join the VMRC 
Board of Directors If you need any help with your 

application or have any questions about VMRC board 
membership, please contact: Jan Maloney, Executive 

Assistant, (209) 955-3248 or 
janmaloney@vmrc.net   Additional information about 

Valley Mountain Regional Center visit our website or our 
facebook page.   

 

 

 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001vd13jq8eTC5Owv78I9aWBYAmWP7mzJRszQuerRZeW8fPCEniMDpewawxRDUIMiSc2I-RfP3WVb6fbC38FQFpxx_B-ReiMpoFO-0U0AmVj2W2ZRnnQosJKaJDKKab1gPqXMpyPF0c9X4wf_wFLgw1ABk1eL8URb7X7GRqLjfoTw0=&c=Dc0UOL3pCTgiMwXzzWy2a2Hk3upmXHJHdhWPBQjaECV9Xc8ffDg1aw==&ch=9oRCcH6H48Z8vekh6ookq0iwY0GW2KVc3IbXDcq7-qpM6fSYjrrvsQ==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001vd13jq8eTC5Owv78I9aWBYAmWP7mzJRszQuerRZeW8fPCEniMDpewZu1JwoL_LbwxTLdPuPksXtq6qRxT8z55J_SHE61tmKhyC15oMLiuLdU8ezPLhZOHZ73ch3ZhwvIiMrQaXArWHdU5R6PAkdf_AZRYozii9b-E_JZc8Qo_2dAcfdTLVhMXo85ZSXIJihXb15MQeRMyVHCgnWGJVDy-JR8T_yuc_7RB_tUzc0Af7Q=&c=Dc0UOL3pCTgiMwXzzWy2a2Hk3upmXHJHdhWPBQjaECV9Xc8ffDg1aw==&ch=9oRCcH6H48Z8vekh6ookq0iwY0GW2KVc3IbXDcq7-qpM6fSYjrrvsQ==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001vd13jq8eTC5Owv78I9aWBYAmWP7mzJRszQuerRZeW8fPCEniMDpewawxRDUIMiSc2I-RfP3WVb6fbC38FQFpxx_B-ReiMpoFO-0U0AmVj2W2ZRnnQosJKaJDKKab1gPqXMpyPF0c9X4wf_wFLgw1ABk1eL8URb7X7GRqLjfoTw0=&c=Dc0UOL3pCTgiMwXzzWy2a2Hk3upmXHJHdhWPBQjaECV9Xc8ffDg1aw==&ch=9oRCcH6H48Z8vekh6ookq0iwY0GW2KVc3IbXDcq7-qpM6fSYjrrvsQ==
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